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(Letter to Sir John V. licore) Mar. 7th, 1898.~
Dubdin L WESY FRANKLIN ST.
(typewritten) s BALTIMORE

Dear Dr. Moore:- e
I see in a note in Janus in connection with beri-beri, that a Duteh-
Committee has investigated the outbreak of the disease at the Richmond Asylum, and
had stated that there were differences between it and tropical beri-beri. I am
interested in the subject, writing up a section for the new edition of ny text-book,
and I wanted to refer particularly to the endermic neuritis as met with in institutions,
since there has been here a very extensive outbreak in an asylum in the State of o
Alabana. I wrote some time ago to the head of the Richmond Asylum, asking if there
had been any official report which I could obtain, and now I anm troubling you with the
same guestion. If there has been such a report, would you kindly send a postal
card to the publisher, asking him to send it to me with 2 memorandum of the cost, and
I will remit at once? &

Sincerely yours,

WlI OSLER

P. S, By the way, I have to thank you for a very nice review of my lectures off
Angina Pectoris. e
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